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 After the 10 a.m. Mass on  Sat  and  
after  the  10 a.m. Mass on  the Thurs 
before  the First Friday 

St John the Baptist 
Mon - Sat :10.00 am, 6.00 pm (V),   
Sundays:  10.00 am., 12.00 pm 
St Gabriel's: Sat (Vigil) 5.00pm 
Sunday 10.30 am and 6.00 pm 
St Anthony’s: Sat 5.30 pm (Vigil) 
Sunday 10.00 am, 11.30 am 

Parish Office         833 4606  

Fr. John Callanan S.J. 087 2296894              
Parish Centre:        805 3033 

On the 2nd  Saturday of each month at 
12 noon.

MASSES 

 

Parish Office Opening Hours 
9.00 am—1.00 pm  
Monday to Friday 

CONFESSIONS 

BAPTISMS 

CONTACTS 

Saturday: 
6.00 pm  Eileen Keegan (Anniv) 
Also Tracy Orange (Anniv) 
Sunday:  
10.00 am Thomas McGrath (Anniv) 
Also John Monaghan (Anniv) 
12.00 pm John Brady (Anniv) 
Also Mary Finegan (Anniv) 
Monday 
Anthony Farrelly (Rec Dec) 
Tuesday  
Nuala Corr  (Months Mind) 
Wednesday 
Mary Young (Rec Dec) 
Thursday 
Peter George Connolly (Rec Dec) 
Saturday 
Eilish McCarthy (Rec Dec) 

Mass Intentions 

First and Second Sunday Mass 
Collection,  
The first collection for the priests of the 
Diocese last weekend was €495 and the 
second collection for the SHARE came to 
€270.Many thanks for your continued 
contribution to both collections. This does 
not include contributions through the Tap 
and Go Machine or the Donate button on 
the Parish Website, for which we are 
equally grateful. 

    Fr John O’Brien, Moderator 

St John’s, St Gabriel's  St Anthony's 

               083 0062411 

Liturgy of the Word 
 

& 
 

Holy Communion. 

 

 
 

Every Friday during 

 July & August 

Starting 

 7th July. 

 

 
 

Exposition will also take place 

after the service 

Items for the Newsletter 
 
If you would like to submit something to be 
included in the Weekends Newsletter it 
must be emailed to the parish office before 
1.00 pm on Wednesday of that week. The 
email address is: 
 
clontarfstjohns@gmail.com 

PATHWAYS: EXPLORING FAITH 
AND MINISTRY 

An Adult Faith Development 
Programme 

Applications are now open for the next 
intake of participants for Pathways. The 
programme, run by the Dublin 
Archdiocese,starts on Thursday 
28th September 2023 (7.00p.m. – 9.30 
p.m.).  Places are limited so early 
application is advised. 
For further information please contact 
Eileen Houlahan on (01) 8087594 or 
email ehoulahan@dublindiocese.ie: 

pathways@dublindiocese.ie 

The Little Sisters of the Poor will hold 
a Church Gate collection after all 

Masses Next  weekend 26/27 August 

Quote from Pope Francis’ Encyclical on the 
Environment, Laudato Si’  
 
 
 
232. Not everyone is called to engage directly in political life. 
Society is also enriched by a countless array of organizations which 

work to promote the common good and to defend the environment, 
whether natural or urban. Some, for example, show concern for a 
public place (a building, a fountain, an abandoned monument, a landscape, a square), 

and strive to protect, restore, improve or beautify it as something belonging to 
everyone. Around these community actions, relationships develop or are recovered and 
a new social fabric emerges. Thus, a community can break out of the indifference 

induced by consumerism. These actions cultivate a shared identity, with a story which 
can be remembered and handed on. In this way, the world, and the quality of life of the 
poorest, are cared for, with a sense of solidarity which is at the same time aware that we 

live in a common home which God has entrusted to us. These community actions, when 
they express self-giving love, can also become intense spiritual experiences.  

mailto:ehoulahah@dublindiocese.ie

